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Hi Vicky 
 
Sorry for the delayed reply. 
 
Our feedback from Winch Lane would be that if the surgery dissolves then our workload at the surgery  is starting 
to become unmanageable. We would be acquiring 327 patients with a list size of 15.2k currently. Our list 
continues to increase and we are unable to recruit new clinicians from April as our building is at capacity with the 
amount of rooms.  
 
We feel that Solva Surgery would be best to be health board managed so our workload at the surgery does not 
start to become untenable.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Sam Kiff  
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